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MIDDLE SCHOOL DANCE TEAM AUDITION PACKETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE IN THE MAIN OFFICE. 

 

   All GYM CLASSES REPORT TO ROOM 130 TODAY  

 
 Fright Day is TODAY. Your teachers are dressed up in their costumes and are hoping to win your vote! Vote for 
your favorite teacher costume by bringing in any amount to donate during your lunch period. The teacher with 
the most donations will be the winner. All donations will go to the Salvation Army. As a reminder, ONLY teachers 
are allowed to dress up on Fright Day. 

 

Orefield Middle School T-shirts are on sale in the Main Office for $10.00. See Mrs. Pany 

 

Athletics 
Wrestling 
Attention Student Athletes: Any student interested in Wrestling this year that has not gotten the winter physical, stop by 
Coach Montes’ room 154 to get a PIAA Physical Form. If you played a Fall sport, stop by to get your PIAA Recertification Form. 
You must have a physical to wrestle. All physical forms must be returned to the Athletic Office at the High School before you 
can wrestle. 

 
BOYS Basketball 
Attention 7th and 8th grade boys: 
If you are interested in attending open gym or trying out for the boys basketball team this year for OMS, please see 
the information posted in schoology. Paperwork is available in the main office. 

 
Girls Basketball 
Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in trying out for the OMS girls basketball team:  Please join the Parkland 
Middle School Girls Basketball Schoology Course, the access code is: C3MD-R4PN-ZG5P2.   Scroll down to the 
embedded calendar in the course for Open Gym dates beginning November 2nd.  More info will be posted under 
Updates as we get closer to November.   
 

 

 

                                                             TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus  leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

 

Orefield Middle School 

Announcements  

October 28, 2022 

Day 4 



PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 

main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


